
summary of Information for Winter 2022. As of 12/30/21 
The number of online   sections continue to increase as we monitor the 
student demand for online classes. When we started registration, the 
number of online sections was around 51%. 
  

Winter 
2022 

Online Hybrid Face-to-
Face 

Enrollment 70% 3% 27% 
Sections 55% 4% 41% 

  
The deans and associate deans continue to monitor enrollment and transition 
classes as needed when appropriate (if SPOT certified faculty are available, etc.) 
based on the student demand and enrollment trends.   
Thank you Emily, 
Kelly 
   

Kelly Fowler 
Vice President of Instruction  
 

 


